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Dear Commissioners,

As a customer of PSE, I believe we need to look to a future without a dependence on fossil
fuels.  This is a critically important issue for us, for Washington State, and for the planet.

As commissioners, we look to you to guide our utilities, and particularly for-profit utilities, in a
direction that has the best interests of our children and grandchildren at heart.

Please require PSE to phase out the Colstrip coal-fired plants as soon as possible.

Thank you

Sincerely, 
Frank Jackson

P.O. Box 13091, Burton, WA  98013

PSE rate payer
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